
From: Sadrieh, Nakissa
To: Katz, Linda
Subject: Fwd: timeline for formaldehyde/hair smoothing products
Date: Friday, August 19, 2016 8:37:12 AM

I sent it this morning.  Here it is again.  

From: Bonnenburg, Allison <Allison.Bonnenburg@fda.hhs.gov>
Date: August 18, 2016 at 5:12:53 PM EDT
To: Sadrieh, Nakissa <Nakissa.Sadrieh@fda.hhs.gov>
Subject: timeline for formaldehyde/hair smoothing products

Hi Nakissa,
 
I hope all is well.
 
During the call on 8/3, the group discussed a plan to come up with a timeline for the proposed
formaldehyde rule by the end of August.
 
So, I’m taking a stab at putting together a rough set of dates -- just to get the ball rolling and have
something for everyone to comment on.
 
I would really appreciate your input: if you have an idea when the safety assessment might be good
to go and a sense when an initial draft of the rule might be passed along to ORPSS, this would give
me a good place to start.
 
Again, nothing is firm – just looking for a rough gauge.
 
Thanks very much,
Allison
240.402.6514


